ARGONAUTS WEEKLY UPDATE

Virtue of the month: Honesty

ANP Website | ANP Calendar | Administration

Upcoming Events

3/3 - Rome Day, Third Grade

3/4 - Daddy Daughter Dance,
Winter Wonderland

3/x0 - End of Quarter Spirit
Day with Crazy Socks!

3/13 ~ 3/17 - Spring Break

3/24 - First Grade Field Trip,
OdySea Aquarium

3/30 - Bard Competition
Round 2

4/7 - School Closed

4/14 - Fifth Grade Field Trip,
Science Center

4/14 - ANP Art Show

4/15 - Tax Credit Deadline

Report An Absence
Please send an email with your student(s)
name, grade/teacher and reason for the
absence by 9:00 am

Email:
attendance@archwaynorthphoenix.
org

Please provide an email to the
attendance line before 9:00 am.

ANP Parent Survey

I hope everyone is doing well. Every year we ask parents for
teedback on their academy and Great Hearts as a whole.
‘We hope you will take the time to fill out this year’s survey:
It should only take a few minutes and we very much want to
hear your perspective. To encourage parent engagement, the
grade level with the most participation will earn an extra
recess and popsicle party!

Here is a quick video from Headmaster Kirby of why your
teedback from this survey is so important to our ANP
community.

You can access the survey via this link, or the QR
code below:

Please take a few minutes to tell us about your experiences
at Archway North Phoenix. Your feedback affirms what we
do well and tells us what we need to do better.

The survey will remain open until midnight on Tuesday 7
March.


https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/6th-grade.-2.24.2023.pdf
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dYyexJO8xbRbmquR__EJfw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl1oo6P0RIaHR0cHM6Ly9ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FtZXJpY2EuY28xLnF1YWx0cmljcy5jb20vamZlL2Zvcm0vU1ZfMnNNazl0RjlXZXd2TEtlVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpj4bpW9WMchfgaUhFrcG1vaXpvQHlhaG9vLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e6mKmOjpuog
https://archwaynorthphoenix.org
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/01/yellow.blue-calendar.2022-23.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/about-us/faculty-staff/
mailto:attendance@archwaynorthphoenix.org
mailto:attendance@archwaynorthphoenix.org

Did you know? Community
Investment is the best way
to support Archway North
Phoenix! Community
Investment Funds help keep our
curriculum rigorous while
supporting our teachers and
administration. Does your family
want to support our school
through Community
Investment? Email Jackie Curtis,
Family Giving Officer, with any
questions or click here for more
information.

PSO Corner

ANP Spring Family Mixer
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023
Time: 3pm - 9pm

Join us March 25th for an
amazing Spring event! There will
be a variety of bounce houses
and obstacle courses, food
trucks and vendors, all followed
by a Movie on the Field.

Mixer Event: 3p-6p, $10
each/$20 max per family for
wristbands. Wristbands will
include unlimited access to all
bounce houses AND face
painting. Pre-purchase your

wristbands here.

Re-Enrollment is Coming!

Great Hearts Re-Enrollment email for carrent K-4th
graders will be sent out on Wednesday, March 1st.

At that time, we are asking you to respond with your intent
to return to Archway Classical Academy North Phoenix for
the 2023-2024 school year.

We are going paperless! Please complete your re-
enrollment and upload an updated AZ Proof of Residency
document by Wednesday, March 1oth. Those families
who complete re-enrollment between March 1= and March
3rd will be entered into a drawing!

Three winners will be announced in early April. Each
completed re-enrollment is eligible to win:

* $100 credit from Dennis Uniforms to each Winner
Remember! Proof of Arizona Residency MUST match the
address entered in the re-enrollment package and no
envelopes or screenshots are accepted.

Please keep an eye out for that important email. We hope
all our families return to Archway North Phoenix next
school year!

ARCHWAY NORTH PHOENIX

ARGONALTS



mailto:jcurtis@northphoenixprep.org
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/support/
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/904740027419098055/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/904740027419098055/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/904740027419098055/false#/invitation

leﬂrlllnml Is just arnlnl [Il! corner!

As we approach re-enroliment for the 2023-24 school year, we want to remind you that the unique offerings of
our campus are made possible because of your support in Community Investment! Each year, your contributions
directly impact Ms. Kirby's operational budget, while bridging the funding gap betwsen the public funding we
receive, and the cost to operats our unique model. When you participate in Community Investment, you have an
impact on everything that happens inside our classrooms, including:

Small class sizes

Two teachers in every classroom

Subject expert teachers

Fine arts instruction (art, music)

Immersion Foreign language (French)

PE.

Socratic, collaborative, non-lecture-based education.
Narrative evaluations

Modeling & discovery-based science

0O 0 000 00 00

When completing your re-enroliment paperwork for the 2023-24 school year with Archway North Phoenix, we
invite you to also choose to make a commitment to Community Investment. Please be sure to mark,

“Yes, | will support Community Investment”!
Thank you for choosing Archway North Phoenix! We look forward to another year of growing in Great Hearts
together!

Questions? Please contact Jackie Curtis with Academy Giving at
602-404-7414 or jeurtis@archwaynorthphoenix.org

*If you have yet to make your gift for the 22-23 school year there is still time, and it is still needed. A gift at any level
is appreciated and will help us reach our budgeted goal and support our school in a tangible way. Thank you for
investing your student’s education and our great sd\ooll

Make your gift on behalf of your student at give.archwaynorthphoenix.org/communityinvestment




MOBYMAX MARCH MATH CHALLENGE
MobyMax is a standards-aligned learning platform available to 2rd-6th grade ANP scholars.

Please bookmark this page for your child, and find their login information on the sticker in
their planner or homework folder.

h 1/ /www.m max.com/AZ2

Sign In | MobyMax

‘We challenge scholars to complete 10 minutes of MobyMax math or reading activities a night or
a total of 50 minutes a week during the month of March. The class with the most participation
will receive a pizza party, and one scholar from each grade level with the most participation will
receive lunch with the Headmaster.

Please reach out to your teacher if your family does not have access to home internet or a
computer.

Morning Late Drop-Off

Late drop-oft will no longer be located at the walk-up gate. As of Monday, February 13th, it will be
moved to our North lobby location (same place drop off is located in the morning and for
pickup). Remember that our scholars are expected to be unpacked and seated in their rooms
when the bell rings at 8:00 am. When your scholar is late, they miss valuable instruction time.

Once a scholar has eight tardies, we will send a letter home. Repeated late scholars will receive a
phone call at home from Ms. Kirby:

Hearn Street: It has been brought to our attention that ANP scholars and parents are
dangerously using Hearn Street. Parents are using Hearn street to do U-turns, which endangers
our Prep drivers and scholars crossing the road. ANP scholars are being dropped oft on Hearn
Rd. and are almost being hit while crossing the street. Please use our ANP drop-off lanes. They
are in place for the safety of our parents, scholars, and staff.


https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001jV-1Hn-uD9iMiN1qtUqg24TnhokI_HfGhrvRLedrCsbcgjAkCWV2Z9WGpEX1jALj1BDLVjOfiPLjTIUHC_0s0u1447yWYkmeUPS-9iCUiOiuYP82ycg1qJPTvdlLwrIHLvzv7LziFB-mQVw9l23E6g%3D%3D%26c%3DDKXbjQu5_519ns3w6QrYU_n2u7aMT2Z7yGiZnjAC9XBhDFCBvNBNmw%3D%3D%26ch%3D5s9yaRcXP10LmmXByaErryVuolap1KrF6Zz_4yLCtoXW_I11QySH-Q%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7CKMoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C98b6574a6e494aabbe4208db1054e9cb%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638121729101123315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LWw2gqZNISOV6ICMksmLNV2H3xcUg6c892dtS0ontBM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001jV-1Hn-uD9iMiN1qtUqg24TnhokI_HfGhrvRLedrCsbcgjAkCWV2Z9WGpEX1jALj1BDLVjOfiPLjTIUHC_0s0u1447yWYkmeUPS-9iCUiOiuYP82ycg1qJPTvdlLwrIHLvzv7LziFB-mQVw9l23E6g%3D%3D%26c%3DDKXbjQu5_519ns3w6QrYU_n2u7aMT2Z7yGiZnjAC9XBhDFCBvNBNmw%3D%3D%26ch%3D5s9yaRcXP10LmmXByaErryVuolap1KrF6Zz_4yLCtoXW_I11QySH-Q%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7CKMoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C98b6574a6e494aabbe4208db1054e9cb%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638121729101123315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LWw2gqZNISOV6ICMksmLNV2H3xcUg6c892dtS0ontBM%3D&reserved=0

Messages from ANP PSO
Archway North Phoenix Parent Service Organization

Daddy Daughter Dance

Saturday, March 4th 6-9pm

Two weeks and counting! Don’t forget to purchase your tickets for this Wintery Wonderful
event.

Dads and Daughters signup here to attend: https://signup.com/go/NPyfvt]

Signup here to volunteer for the event or for food donations: https://signup.com/go/

bYeLa]Jp

ANP Movie Event7p-9p, Free for all Archway families. Bring you chairs and blankets and
join us on the field after the bounce houses have been cleared away:

Cast your vote for the movie by March 1oth. Vote Here. Since this is a community wide
event, we will need volunteers to help! Consider volunteering today!

Have a food truck or a family member who does? Email the PSO for more
details info@anppso.org.

Call all community partners, we will have space dedicated for a few local businesses
to set up information tables and activities to reach out to our community. Email the
PSO if you are interested info@anppso.org.

Volunteers will be needed to help out during the Mixer event: Sign up here: https://

signup.com/go/JAggoer

Deadline to Customize Yearbook is March 31!
TreeRing makes it easy to customize your free 2 pages with your scholar’s photos right from your
smart phone or laptop. Deadline is March 31!

Buy Yearbooks Now before Spring Break Price Increase!
Buy your yearbook before Spring Break (3/10) before the price increases $5! Current pricing is
$40 (softcover)/$47 hardcover.

www.treering.com/validate
ANP code: 1016219217202491

Boonli, The Hot Lunch Program

Boonli is open again, so be sure to get your lunch orders in each Friday by 12:00pm, Noon
for the following week!

Forgotten Lunch Donations

Click here to view the list of items we try to keep on hand for scholars who forgot their

lunch.


https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FNPyfvtJ&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bajwt56EYvzLsAFqr7KLOQ1pLfPAnMgCHcdLa4dDqIQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FbYeLaJp&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ro0fW%2BzRCJSmuwpqHtZre2I9Emw%2FW1z1iROe6ZTIbbQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FbYeLaJp&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ro0fW%2BzRCJSmuwpqHtZre2I9Emw%2FW1z1iROe6ZTIbbQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FaEqwphBWiDXzYtZW6&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tywqWIDwMaJbnhH8Hj4ujpE1EZvMy9r5eMMwdwTWyEk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@anppso.org?subject=Spring%20Mixer%20-%20Food%20Truck%20Inquiry
mailto:info@anppso.org?subject=Spring%20Mixer%20-%20Community%20Partner%20Inquiry
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FbYeLaJp%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3uFOntq0A-1vSRzd8DelRH6fzGCOGBYdDQK5iUpPAkyzhCSGw0lgxQR2I&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wOdjaYCI21%2Fg54S1OjdIhFHH8uHPsNlnqJpWnzXHjQk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FbYeLaJp%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3uFOntq0A-1vSRzd8DelRH6fzGCOGBYdDQK5iUpPAkyzhCSGw0lgxQR2I&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C852158854f53460e45d308db154935bc%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638127176420539394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wOdjaYCI21%2Fg54S1OjdIhFHH8uHPsNlnqJpWnzXHjQk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.treering.com%2Fvalidate&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7C3b6ccac6f62f469716a408db0fbe4392%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638121082082198689%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PgZY4dopIO7utIseJpMqKnbSi%2FHQ9buDFuJ1la%2BFktM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FWOJnJcH&data=05%7C01%7Ckmoizo%40archwaynorthphoenix.org%7Cd79a6963ed0a44ec37d108db098451a1%7C1a24b969e6cc431b8640141e64521d12%7C1%7C0%7C638114236140810812%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CrxCZp900gjVOsUtME4bg9yVLi3FVv79r1sJ0UTx0ig%3D&reserved=0

Academy Giving - Tax Credit 61% to Goal

It's Tax Credit Time! Help us spread the news!

Argonaut families,
Thank you for supporting our school with your tax credit! By redirecting your AZ

Public School Tax Credit to Archway North Phoenix, you are directly supporting our
budget that allows us to offer fieldtrips and after school clubs to all students.

Would you please take a moment today to forward this information to anyone
you know who might be willing to participate?

44

The deadline to contribute is April 15th to take advantage of
this opportunity.

»

Please help us by sharing information about our Tax Credit drive with some of your family
members, friends, co-workers, acquaintances — anyone who pays Arizona state taxes! The
deadline to contribute is April 15 to take advantage of this opportunity.

Remember that this is not an out-of-pocket donation, but instead a redirection of tax dollars

that you would already be paying. You will get a dollar-for-dollar credit when you file your AZ
State Taxes.

Take the Credit with ANP at give.archwaynorthphoenix.org/taxcredit

Feel free to contact our Family Giving Officer, Jackie Curtis with any questions.

#ARGONAUTSLETSGO

With gratitude,

Jackie Curtis
Family Giving and Community Engagement Officer


https://give.archwaynorthphoenix.org/give/427220/#!/donation/checkout

Grade Level Newsletters

KINDERGARTEN Newsletter
KA Ms. Rushing & Ms. Perez

KB Ms. Kruzel & Ms. Tibke

KC Ms. Walchli & Ms. Sprinkle
KD M:s. Christensen & Ms. Ernest

FIRST GRADE Newsletter

1A Ms. Mikesell & Ms. Leahy

1B Ms. Takash & Ms. Manley

1C Ms. Gianforte & Mr. Umbanhower
1D Ms. Refermat & Ms. Berenger

SECOND GRADE Newsletter
2A Ms. O'Neal & Ms. Kooiman
2B Ms. Alexander & Ms. Herrier
2C Ms. Silva & Ms. Nythia

2D Ms. Schwanz & Ms. Rankin

THIRD GRADE Newsletter
3A Ms. Toscas & Ms. Hernandez
3B Mr. Wright & Ms. Lom

3C Ms. Daab & Ms. Jones

3D Ms. Daglow & Mr, Messana

FOURTH GRADE Newsletter
4A Ms. Robb & Ms. Layton

4B Ms. Johnson & Ms. Gardner
4C Ms. Noftz & Ms. Clyde

4D Ms. Knopf & Ms. Randle

FIFTH GRADE Newsletter

§A Ms. Herman & Ms. Martin

5B Ms. Hunter & Ms. Allan

5C Ms. Knopf & Ms. Jackson

5D Mr. Jefferson & Ms. Stevenson

SIXTH GRADE Newsletter
6A Ms. Beach & Mr. Harrison
6B Ms. Brennan & Ms. Reichow
6C Mr. Sokolis & Mr. Jagoda
6D Mr. Barton & Mr. Lewis


https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/kindergarten-week-27-newsletter-2021-ANP-2-Read-Only.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/Week-of-2_27-Newsletter.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/2nd_grade_Newsletter_February_27.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/Third-Grade-Newsletter-Week-of-February-27.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/4th-Grade-Newsletter-Week-6-6.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/5th-Grade-Newsletter-Week-of-Feb-27.pdf
https://archwaynorthphoenix.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2023/02/6th-grade.-2.24.2023.pdf
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